
 

  Friday 21st April 2023 
 

 
Year 4 Visit to Forty Hall Gardens and Parkland   

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our science learning this term ‘Living things and their habitats’, we will be visiting 
Forty Hall’s gardens and parkland.  
 
The children will have the opportunity to learn more about the different creatures that can be 
seen in the grounds of Forty Hall that have come from a variety of habitats such as wetland, 
woodland, parkland and gardens. This fantastic opportunity will help children reconnect with 
nature and learn in a different environment to the classroom. 
 
Details are as follows: - 
 
Date:    Tuesday 16th May 2023 

 
Place:      Forty Hall Gardens and Parkland 
 
Travel:     Bus 191 
 
Cost:        Free 
 
Time:       9:15am 
 
Lunch:     Please provide your child with a healthy packed lunch. Please note there should 
be NO foods containing nuts, sweets or fizzy drinks. The school will provide a lunch for 
children who receive free school meals. 
 
The children need to wear their full school uniform, comfortable walking shoes and a 
coat. 
 
Please log onto Arbor to give permission for your child to attend this trip. 
 
If you are able to support this visit, please speak to your class teacher as soon as 
possible.  
                     
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 4 Team 


